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Council Briefs m-
-4—meeting of October 30.

Council passed a motion to reconsider a previous motion that 
Kings students pay $5.00 for the use of the Dalhousie Student Union 
Building. Many members felt that Kings students should pay more for 
the benefits they are entitled to receive. The motion shall be dis­
cussed at the next meeting.

Robert Sampson announced that a brewery tour will take place on 
November 22. This tour with a “business aspect” shall include coun­
cil members from Dal’s affiliated institutions Kings and Mount Saint 
Vincent.

It was announced that the executive has approved the idea that all 
jobs with campus security be given to women as well as men.

The Grants Committee announced that $250 is to be given to the 
Halifax Hostel; $325 to the Drama Society; $75 to the Poli Soc club of 
the Political Science faculty; and $400 to the Sodales Debating Soci­
ety.

Nursing Representative Rosalie Starsmoski mentioned the lack of 
participation in blood donor clinics held at Dal and that competitions 
between faculties might improve this.

Council approved the recruitment committee's recommendation of 
Leigh Hyndman as yearbook editor.

Peter Rankin was appointed non-council member to the constitu­
tion committee.

Sandy McNeil was appointed to the library committee.
Mike Power and Franklynn MacLean reported on the Alternatives 

Canada conference held in Toronto last week. The meetings dealt 
with regionalism and Canadian Unity and featured many prominent 
politicians.
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The sidewalk in front of the Chemistry building was a major topic of 
concern at Sunday night’s council meeting. Councillors discussed 
whether to widen the sidewalk, trim the bushes, or move the 
buildings. It has since been decided to widen the sidewalks on the 
other side of the bushes fora ‘boulevard’ effect.

International Party Friday
by Uday Jain

Because of the keen interest 
shown by a number of students and 
because of the appointment of 
Harvey MacKinnon as Overseas 
Student Coordinator, the Inter­
national Students Association (ISA) 
is active this year. A meeting has 
been held, as well as a party 
attended by 150 students. It is 
estimated that there are 500 inter­
national students on campus.

One of the functions of ISA is to 
promote understanding between 
Canadian and international stu­
dents. Canadian students are cor­
dially invited to participate in ISA’s 
activities.

Until now, the ISA has helped the 
newly arriving international stu­
dents in the areas of housing, 
registration and general informa­
tion. Efforts are also being made to 
reverse the new law denying 
medicare coverage to international

students.
The International Variety Show is 

being broadcast on Dalhousie Radio 
CKDU 610, from 10:30 to 11:00 
p.m. on Thursdays and 2:30 to 3:00 
p.m. on Mondays. It can be heard in 
Howe and Shirreff Halls, Fenwick 
Place and the SUB. Anybody 
interested in participating in the 
show or providing pre-recorded 
international music is requested to 
contact the host and producer, 
Uday Jain, at 422-2946.

An international Student Party 
will be held on November 5, room 
314 SUB at 7:30 p.m. Free food and 
refreshments will be served. All 
international students are welcome. 
Elections for president, vice-presi­
dent, secretary, treasurer and six 
members of the executive council 
will also be held at that time. 
Nominations should be submitted 
to Harvey MacKinnon, room 403, 
SUB.

Commerce hosts conference
A popular misconception among 

Commerce students is that Society 
Meetings are for a select few. The 
fact is that ALL Commerce students 
are urged to attend the meetings. 
They are held weekly: Tuesdays, 
11:30 a.m. in room 512 of the 
Central Services Building. See you 
there!

Dalhousie Commerce is this

year’s host of the Atlantic business 
Students Conference, November 3, 
4 & 5 (this weekend). The topic for 
the lectures will be “the varied 
aspects of Banking’’. All Commerce 
students are welcome to attend the 
lectures, banquet, and disco. For 
any further information see Tab 
Borden or come to the office on the 
5th floor C.S.B.

Co-ed better living
by Bill Richardson

Glenngary Apartments and Stud- 
ley House may both be converted 
into co-ed residences. Robert 
Sampson, Student Council Presi­
dent believes that co-ed living 
would provide a better environ­
ment. He hopes that eventually all 
residences on campus will be co-ed.

John Graham, Director of Hous­
ing, said that Dal already provides 
co-ed living for those who want it, in 
Fenwick Place. And like Fenwick, 
other residences such as Glenngary 
and Studley provide an environment

suitable to its’ residents. Graham 
also said that since the waiting list 
for residence in Fenwick was far 
smaller than for other residences, 
there did not appear to be a great 
desire for co-ed living.

The matter of co-ed living will be 
studied by Sheliagh Beal, Housing 
Secretary for Student Council. She 
will analyze the advantages and 
disadvantages of the idea and then 
bring it before the Administration. 
Sampson said that he doesn’t 
foresee any trouble in getting the 
Administration’s approval.
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Coates for PC continued from page 1 
sharply critical of Coates’ South 
African stance but also pledged his 
support.
“I don’t particularly like seeing 

my MP take a line favoring South 
Africa. Apartheid is wrong and 

* Coates should have realized that 
yvhen he visited South Africa. But 
other than his views on South 
Africa, he seems to be a decent 
enough man who can be a responsi­
ble party president.’’

MacKinnon said: “We feel that it 
is not in the best interests of Canada

(8J to have as president of one of our 
two major parties a supporter of a 
society which deprives the vast 
majority of its population of basic 
human rights."

Following nation-wide coverage, 
Coates has responded saying that 
the campaign must have been 
organized by a small clique in the 
Progressive Conservative Party. 
However, a spokesperson for the 
fourteen groups supporting the 
anti-Coates campaign said that no 
members of the PC party are 
involved.

M'U R R AY 
MCLAUCHLAN

i n concert with
the Silver Tractors

FRI. NOVEMBER 25 
7:00 P.M. AND 10:00 P.M. 
$6.00/7.00

REBECCA COHN II y aura réunion du

CERCLE FRANÇAISTICKETS AVAILABLE 
AT BOX OFFICE

le lundi, 7 novembre au 
Sub 316 à 1ZH30


